From: Emma Cordingley

Sent: 15 November 2021 11:13
To: Local Plan

Cc:

Dear sir madam

I’d like to send my objection to the Warrington plan on the development across Thelwall and Grappenhall.

Not only will this strip such a huge amount of green space in the area, the impact on our roadways and current
infrastructure is totally unacceptable and not thought through.

Sincerely hope that this development gets rejected.

Yours sincerely
Emma Cordingley

Sent from my iPhone





